
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
Jan 13th, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Important Dates for next week:

Jan 16 -Scholarship Workshop for grade 12 students and parents (7:00 to 8:00 pm)

Jan 20 -Pro D Day - School is not in session.

A MESSAGE FROM LOCAL POLICE…

There is a trend that is happening CRD wide involving Sextortion and students.

There are similarities between files.

1) A Random person friends the Victim on Snap/Instagram

2) Chat takes place. Suspect sends naked pictures and then asks for the Victim to send naked pictures

3) Victim sends naked pictures

4) Suspect makes a collage, accesses friend lists and identifies family members

5) Suspect demands $500 or they will ruin their life

6) Suspect posts intimate picture to Youtube or sends to a known contact as proof they will do it

7) Suspect uses VPN’s, fake names and accounts, making it virtually impossible to locate the suspect

Good Website for Sextortion Scams on Cybertip. See Link below.

https://www.cybertip.ca/en/online-harms/sextortion/

FROM THE JACK WALLACE MEMORIAL TRACK PROJECT….

NO SORT BOTTLE DRIVE
From 10 AM to 1 PM
Saturday, January 14th

Oak Bay High School
Back Parking Lot off Cranmore Road

This important project will benefit track users who are athletes, seniors, the disabled and children – providing
a community resource for years to come!

https://www.cybertip.ca/en/online-harms/sextortion/



